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Dear Madame/Sir, 

 

If you are reading this letter, you have an opportunity to recruit an incredible person to 

support the health of your team.  Annemieke Reuvecamp served our company faithfully 

by providing chair massage on site bi-monthly for ten years.  She was well liked by our 

staff and treated as a team member.   

 

Annemieke’s calendar was always fully booked and the entire staff praised her 

therapeutic hands and the assistance she provided.  As a company we were fortunate to 

have no repetitive task injuries or claims and have to believe that Annemieke’s efforts in 

part contributed to our good fortune.   

 

We rarely cross paths with an individual who is as talented and committed as Annemieke. 

I personally cannot shower greater praise on this person.  You will be doing your firm a 

great service by hiring Annemieke and having her join your team.  If you require any 

further information, please feel free to contact me at any time.   

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Paul Cripps 

Managing Director/Vice President Sales EMEA/India 

 


